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September 14, 1982

American Council of Learned Societies
800 Third Avenue
New York, New York 10022

Dear Sir/Ms.,

You have received my application (July 30, 1982) for

a "research fellowship for recent recipients of the Ph.D."
This letter is simply to tell you that I have been informed
that one of my referees, Professor Leonard Boyle, who will
be sending you a recommendation in my behalf, will not re-
turn from Europe until October 1, so that his letter may

be slightly delayed. I am sory,y if this causes any incon-
venience.

Sincerely,
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r. Susan A. Keef



